Charter Township of Portage
Special Board of Trustees Meeting to Accept the Registration of the Treasurer

November 27, 2018

The Charter Township of Portage held a Special Board of Trustees Meeting on Tuesday, November 27,
2018 at the Portage Township Hall.

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Bill Fink at 3:00 PM

In attendance were Clerk Amy Skewes and Trustees Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham, Bill Fink and John
Ollila. Absent: Supervisor Bruce Peterson.

Review/Accept newly elected Treasurer’s resignation. Bill Fink Presented the Treasurer’s resignation
letter, dated November 21, 2018. Discussion ensued. Bill Ollila made a motion to accept the resignation,
Bill Fink seconded. Motion was passed by roll call vote

Aye: Nay:
Bingham Anderson
Fink

Ollila

Skewes

The board also discussed Betsy Smith returning to the Treasurer position. Bingham motioned to approve
Smith return, Ollila seconded the motion. The motion was passed by 5 aye’s O Nay’s.

Ollila motioned to adjourn at 3:25 PM
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Bruce Petersen Amy Skewes
Supervisor Clerk




November 21, 2018

Board of Trustees,

Please accept my letter of resignation. Approximately 10 days after being elected | began receiving
anonymous letters at my home. The content of these letters is personally offensive, extremely
discouraging to me and my role as Treasurer, and suggestive of what is ahead if | remain.

To preserve the pleasant work environment at Portage Township | am removing myself from this elected
responsibility and seat on the Township Board.

Thank you, | appreciate your understanding In dealing with this unprofessional situation.

Chris Abramson




